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report 
 
 

 
 
meeting AUDIT COMMITTEE 
 
 
date 17 MAY 2011 agenda item number 11 
 
 
 

REPORT OF THE SERVICE DIRECTOR (FINANCE) 
 

AUDIT COMMISSION FEES LETTERS 2011/12 
 
 
 

Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To inform Members of the proposed Audit Commission fees for 

2011/12. 
 
Information and advice 
 
2. The attached letters detail the indicative fees for forthcoming Audit 

Commission work in respect of Nottinghamshire County Council and 
the Nottinghamshire Pension Fund.   

 
3. Representatives of the Audit Commission will be in attendance at the 

Audit Committee meeting and will present the key features of the letters 
and respond to Members’ questions. 

 
Statutory and Policy Implications 
 
4. This report has been compiled after consideration of implications in 

respect of finance, equal opportunities, personnel, crime and disorder, 
human rights and those using the relevant service.  Where such 
implications are material, they have been described in the text of the 
report. 

 
Recommendation 
  
5. That Members note the proposed Audit Commission fee levels and 

comment accordingly. 
 
 
ALAN SUMBY 
SERVICE DIRECTOR (FINANCE) 
 
Background papers available for inspection - nil 
 


